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Friday 7 March 2025 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for your interest in a Teaching position at The Betty Layward Primary School. I 
hope you find this pack a useful introduction to our school. 
  
Betty Layward is a popular school with a vibrant and supportive staff and parent/carer 
community.  Our children are keen, independent and happy and our school is a lovely 
environment to work in. 
  
We want our children to feel confident, to enjoy learning, to see themselves as successful 
lifelong learners and to have responsible attitudes towards themselves and others. We 
have an ethos of high aspirations, high achievement and continuous improvement. 
  
We can offer you: 
• a calm, welcoming and friendly environment 
• a truly committed and creative staff 
• active and supportive parents and governors 
• inspirational, friendly and talented children 
   
I hope that what you read in this pack inspires you. If you require any further information 
about the school, please contact Karen Kininmonth on 020 7249 7111. We look forward to 
receiving your application. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Jessica Bailey 
Headteacher  
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